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23rd September, 2021. 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

I would like to inform you that we will be hosting our annual Curriculum Information sessions over two nights 

next week via Zoom. 

Our Curriculum Information evenings will be an opportunity for our teachers to disseminate an overview of 

the learning that is planned to occur this academic year. Class learning, Homework, Mathletics/Mathseeds 

and Seesaw information will be included in the teachers’ presentations.  

It is vitally important that at least one parent joins the relevant Zoom session. Parents should log into the 

meeting 5 minutes before the starting time and each meeting should last no longer than 20/25 minutes. 

Meeting IDs and passcodes will be sent out next week via our text messaging service. Please ensure that we 

have an up to date mobile number. 

The dates and times are as follows: 

 P1 – P4 Curriculum Information Evening – Wednesday 29th September:                  

        -   Primary 1 – @ 6.45 pm 

        -   Primary 2 – @ 7.15 pm 

        -   Primary 3 - @ 7.45 pm 

 -   Primary 4 - @ 8.15pm 

 

 P5 – P7 Curriculum Information Evening – Thursday 30th September: 

- Primary 5 - @ 7 pm 

- Primary 6 - @ 7.30 pm 

- Primary 7 - @ 8 pm 

 

The Curriculum Information evenings should enable us to work in partnership and provide a positive learning 

experience for everyone. Please contact your child(ren)’s teacher(s) if you have any queries regarding our 

Curriculum Information evenings.  

 

Many Thanks 

Tomás Mc Kee 

Tomás Mc Kee 
(Principal) 
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